
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th March 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
All of the Foundation Phase pupils have quickly settled back into school life.  They have all been 
working extremely hard in their classes and are enjoying being back with their friends.  From Monday 
15th March, we will be making some slight adjustments to the finishing times.  The new finishing times 
will be as follows: 
 
Reception: 2.45pm 
 
Year 1:  2.50pm 
 
Year 2:  2.55pm 
 
The start times will remain the same at the current time although this is being regularly reviewed.  
 
The school bus is running but please remember if your child uses the transport they are coming into 
contact with a number of different contact groups.  If a positive case of Coronavirus is reported from a 
child who uses the transport then all the pupils using the transport that day would need to self-isolate 
for a period of ten days.   
 
At the current time it is not possible for breakfast club or playworks after school provision to resume.  
However, we are continually reviewing the situation and hope to be in a position to begin 
reintroducing provision following the Easter break.  I will provide more information on this nearer the 
time.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter please contact the school office.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr C George 
Headteacher 
Rhiw Syr Dafydd Primary School 
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